
SUCCEED: 
Summer Center for Climate, Energy, and Environmental Decision-Making 
 
Parent/Guardian Information Sheet 
 
Where and when is SUCCEED? 
SUCCEED begins on Monday, July 29th and runs through Friday, August 2nd. Every morning, the 
SUCCEED students will meet in a classroom at Carnegie Mellon University (Porter Hall 125B) and 
will return to this room for lunches and at the end of the day.  If you are picking up and dropping your 
child, you should pick him or her up and drop him or her off from this room. Campus maps will be 
provided closer to the start date.  
 
Does SUCCEED provide transportation? 
NO – SUCCEED and Carnegie Mellon University do not provide transportation. However, if you are 
unable to arrange your own transportation, we can supply daily PAT bus tickets and/or transfer tickets 
to your son or daughter only if you have requested them ahead of time on the Registration Form.  
We cannot change the types of tickets we give your child (Zone 1, Zone 2, and/or transfer tickets) if 
they differ from your request on the Registration Form.  You are responsible for your child’s 
transportation to campus on the first morning.  
 
Does SUCCEED provide lunch?  
YES - Lunch will be provided free of charge every day of the program.  On the last day of the 
program, there will be a special celebratory lunch.  On the Registration Form, you can list any 
dietary restrictions; however, we are unable to provide special dietary meals; we can offer vegetarian 
options. 
 
Is there a dress code? 
YES - We want your child to be safe, so closed toe shoes are required.  Otherwise, we do suggest that 
your child wears comfortable, casual clothing.  The program will require him or her to do some 
walking around campus and we want him or her to be comfortable.  Also, he or she will be conducting 
hands-on experiments that could cause nice clothes to get dirty.  Some of the classrooms will have air-
conditioning, so he or she may want to bring a sweater/jacket.   
 
Will there be an event for parents/guardians to attend?  
YES –  On the afternoon of Friday, August 2 students will participate in a debate on subjects discussed 
throughout the week.  Parents/relatives are welcome to attend.  You will have a chance to RSVP to this 
event during the program.   

 
Can my child bring friends, cousins, siblings, or parents?  
NO – Except for the event open to parents, participants may not bring extra people to the daily 
activities. 
 
 
Questions or Concerns? 
Please contact Steve Gradeck at succeed-2013@andrew.cmu.edu or by phone at (412) 268-6657 
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